
From: pearson.owens@ed.gov <pearson.owens@ed.gov>  
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 7:10 AM 
To: Cuenza-Uvas, Aida <acuenzauvas@mtsac.edu>; Scroggins, Bill 
<bscroggins@mtsac.edu>; pearson.owens@ed.gov 
Cc: pearson.owens@ed.gov 
Subject: G5 Notification - New Grant Award Notification P031L220007 
 
 Dear Grantee: 
 
The U.S. Department of Education (ED) is pleased to notify you that your grant 
has been selected for funding.  You may access your electronically signed Grant 
Award Notification (GAN) documents for this new award, P031L220007 

From: Price, Adrienne <aprice@mtsac.edu>  
Sent: Monday, September 26, 2022 11:50 AM 
To: Scroggins, Bill <bscroggins@mtsac.edu> 
Subject: RE: G5 Notification - New Grant Award Notification P031L220007 

This is very exciting news. When we were unsuccessful with the AANAPISI, Part F, 
competition due to extra points being awarded to new applicants, we decided to 
go for this Part A competition. The only way we were eligible was by submitting a 
cooperative application. 

This honestly works out better than if we had received the Part F funding. This 
award is $2.5 million over five years, larger than the individual grant, which would 
have been $1.5 million. It will enable us to accomplish what we had originally 
proposed in our individual application while also strengthening our transfer 
partnership and data sharing with Cal Poly. 
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